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COLE ASSOCIATES TO HELP RAISE FINANCE FOR NORTHERN SOUL FILM 
 
 
Cole Associates Corporate Finance has been asked to assist in raising finance for an exciting 
new British film by director Elaine Constantine on the Northern Soul dance movement of the 
1970s. A full prospectus is available from Jeremy Cole on 0161 832 9945 or jeremycole@cole-
group.co.uk. Filming is due to start in early 2012. Investment should qualify for EIS relief 
(subject to investors’ individual circumstances). Please see the following links: 
 
www.elaineconstantine.co.uk 
www.northernsoulthefilm.com 
 
Watch the film teaser: 
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bU3vR_EBVic 
 
Watch highlights of the dance club in preparation for the film:   
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LL82RDZLYkU 
 
Follow the project:   
facebook.com/northernsoulthefilm 
@nsoulthefilm 
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